
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HCR 162 2015 Regular Session Barrow

Requests the Commission on Perinatal Care and Prevention of Infant Mortality to study and
make recommendations related to the prevention, screening, and treatment of neonatal
abstinence syndrome and to submit a written report of its findings and recommendations to
the House and Senate committees on health and welfare no later than March 1, 2016.


